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Matthew Marquardt

From: Nicole Skladowski <nicole.skladowski@live.ca>
Sent: September 19, 2022 8:05 PM
To: Matthew Marquardt
Subject: Re: Questionnaire for Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic School Board Candidates

Hi, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail. 
 
I have had the opportunity to review your questionnaire. I find the questions to be topical and they may become issues 
of discussion at our board. 
 
To respond to your questions I believe schools should focus on academics. I have worked in Catholic Boards thought my 
career as an educator. I feel passionately about representing the community, so much so that if elected I must resign my 
current position as an Educator with the ALCDSB. I’ve been a member of my church community since birth and have 
raised my son as a Catholic and person of faith.  
 
 
My campaign is that I believe education should be rooted in community. If there are any contensious issues brought to 
the board, there should be community consultation and a transparent open dialogue. Based on the majority of our 
community is how education should be guided.  
 
Hopefully I have your vote. 
 
If elected as trustee. I would ensure that the community voices, including your own are heard and represented.  
 
Thank you again for your email. 
 
Nicole Skladowski 
 
 
> On Sep 19, 2022, at 1:07 PM, Matthew Marquardt <matthew@catholicconscience.org> wrote: 
>  
> <Questionnaire (2022 Ontario Trustees).docx> 
 


